
TO: Mayor and City Council 

FROM: Dan Howard, Public Works Director 

SUBJECT: Driveway Gates near Wells 3, 4 and 5 

MEETING DATE: Tuesday, October 18, 2022 

 

BACKGROUND 

The driveway used to access City Wells 3, 4 and 5 is seeing an increased 

amount of public traffic, so Public Works is seeking permission to install 

an unlocked barrier gate at each outlet as shown on attached map. 

 

REQUESTED COUNCIL ACTION 

Motion and approval to allow Public Works to install unlocked barrier 

gates near pumphouse 3 and pumphouse 4 as recommended by the 

Public Works Commission. 






